McMellen, Amanda

From: McMellen, Amanda

Sent: Friday, April 23, 2004 8:33 AM

To: 'stephen.morris@mci.com’

Subject: MC! Warldcom Communications, Inc.~-CLEC/AXC 2003 Missouri Anntal Report

Dear Mr. Morris,

i have reviewed the annual report form submitted to the Commission. As a resuit of my review [ have identified a
deficiency that needs {o be noted:

1. According to our records the correct answer to Page 1, Iltem 2 should be November 30, 1999 for the effective date
and TM-98-588 for the case number.

Please inciude this information in future annual report submittals. Should you have any questions you may cali me at (573)
526-3482 or communicate via email, Amanda.mcmellen@psc.mo.gov. A response to this letter is not required.

Respectfully,
Amanda C, McMellen

Regulatory Auditor F 3
Missouri Public Service Commission

200 Madison Street, Suite 440, P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO §5102-0360 APR 28 2004
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